Silicon Valley Welcomes CSSSA California State Summer School for the Arts May 2015

CSS5A leadership recently met in Morthern California for board meetings at the William and Flora Hewlett Foundation. Following the
meetings, C555A hosted an Open House at Foundation Board Chair Warren Jenson’s home. It was a great opportunity to connect with
local arts council partners, funders, alumni and board members. Guests enjoyed music by C555A Alum Victor McElhaney and his trio,
and Music Department Chair, Jose Soto.



